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Office of the Dean

UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI-ROLLA 301 Straumanis Hall
Rolla, Missouri 65401

Telephone (314) 341-4153

June 30, 1980

Mr. James G. Keppler
Director
United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Docket No. 50-123

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This is to acknowledge the receipt of IE Circular No.
80-14 and to report that copies have been distributed to the
staff responsible for the demineralized water system associated
with our reactor and to our Faculty Comittee on Hazards and
Safeguards.

Thanks for including us in the distribution of this infomation.

Sincerely yours,
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T. . Planje, D
School of Mines & Metallurgy
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